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Weekend Events 

Friday 

7:30 - Adult Horseshoes 

Meet at the pits to play. 

 

Saturday 

9 – 10 a.m. – Easy Yoga  

At the adult beach.  Bring a mat or 

towel and wear comfortable clothes.  

One hour of mindfulness, breathing, 

stretching and relaxation.  

 

10 a.m. – Kids Craft 

Kids meet at the rec hall to create a 

craft for mom for Mothers’ Day. 

 

4 p.m. – Bingo 

$2 a card – All moneys distributed to 

winners.  Children win gifts of candy.  

 

7 p.m. – Bonfire 

Weather permitting 

 

8 p.m. – Cornhole 

Meet at the Shuffleboard courts. 

 

Sunday 

12 noon - Music and Mimosas 

To celebrate mothers everywhere - 

Jimmy P. will perform live music and 

Dawne will make up a big batch of 

mimosas.  Bring an appetizer to share 

(if you like).  

 

Upcoming Events 
May 20, Golf Scramble Outing 

Sign up on the bulletin board. 

 

May 20, 10 a.m. Tank Talk 

 

May 20, 4:30 p.m. - Poker Run 

We need hosts for this season’s poker 

runs. Sign up on the board. 

 

May 27, Teens and Tweens Kick off 

to summer fun and pizza party 

 

May 27, Eran Troy Danner band  

 

May 28, Memorial Day Weekend 

horseshoe tournament  

 

May 28, New Campers’ Reception   

 

May 31, Wednesday WWSW 

 

Boats and Docks 
Boats, dock and golf cart payments are 

due in our office by May 15.  There is 

no grace period on these payments. 

Dock slip holders who do not pay slip 

fees will not have their slips held for 

them.  

 

 

Dock Occupancy 
G and M floating docks are in the 

water and ready for occupancy this 

weekend.  Please confirm your slip 

location with the office before tying 

up.  If you are new to Laurel Lock 

docks or are unsure how to secure 

your boat to the dock, please call Tom 

Hornat for assistance prior to tying up.  

He can be reached at 860-965-1453.  

Do not attach any hardware to the 

docks.  The stationary docks are slated 

to be installed by next weekend.   

 

 

Outside Contractors 
All outside contractors coming on to 

Laurel Lock property must provide a 

paper copy of a liability certificate 

with Laurel Lock Campground named 

on the certificate.  The contractor can 

provide the document when they 

arrive or the camper can provide it 

ahead of time. Contractor certificates 

must be updated yearly.  

 

 

Check Out The Back 
The back of this Chatter lists all our 

seasonal campers for 2023.  

860-859-1424 

 

RV For Sale On-Site 
The 2020 29’ Crossroads Sunset RV 

on site #70 is for sale.  This RV comes 

with a golf cart, deck, shed, hard 

awning, gazebo, gas fireplace and too 

many items to mention here.  If you, 

or someone you know, is interested in 

buying this turnkey RV, please see the 

flyer on the bulletin board.  Our office 

staff can show this RV to qualified 

buyers.   

 

 

30-Yard Dumpster 
The 30-yard dumpster located near the 

rear of the rec hall is for campers to 

dispose of unwanted items.  When the 

dumpster is full, it will be removed.  

Please note some items are not 

permitted in the dumpster.  A list of 

forbidden items is on the front.   

 

 

Recycling Notes 
Our blue recycling dumpster is for 

recycling flattened cardboard, paper, 

plastic containers with 1 – 7 markings, 

glass containers, books and foil.  What 

is not allowed is Styrofoam, plastic 

film (as in bags or wrappings), or 

garbage.  Please don’t throw plastic 

bags of recyclables in the recycling 

dumpster as the recyclers will toss 

them in the garbage.  Please use the 

green trash cans to the right of the 

blue dumpster for 5 cent deposit 

containers such as beer and soda cans 

and plastic water bottles.   

 

 

Adult Rec Hall 
The adult rec hall is for use by our 

campers over the age of 18 for internet 

access or small gatherings.  If you 

plan to have a gathering, please 

reserve it with the office. We ask that 

the room be left in its original 

condition.  

 

Chatter is On-Line 
You can access our weekly newsletter, 

The Chatter, on-line on our website at 

laurellock.com.  We’ll post the news-

letter each week by 4 p.m. on Friday. 


